AN . Q‘rr‘
ra RHHA Crime Watc h @

Royal Highlands Homeowners Association December 12, 2024

Crime Report

A burglar broke into a home on Ferndale on October 31. This burglary should disturb us
because we haven't had a burglary in years. No one has been arrested for this crime.

The police have not received any other crime reports since then. However, | have heard
about thefts from unlocked vehicles. These criminals usually take change, sunglasses,

phones, or anything else left in your car or truck. They take tradesmen's tools if they can
find them.

Be sure to lock your car or truck. Close your garage door. If you leave town, let us know,
and we'll ask our patrol officers to keep an eye on your place. Just send me your address
and when you will be gone: chuckcurtis8@gmail.com




